
PALMER PARK DOG PARK SURVEY RESULTS SUMMARY 

• 554 participants 
• 79% ALL respondents were Detroit residents 
• 57% ALL respondents live within 1 mile of Palmer Park 
• 52% of ALL respondents chose Option 1 
• 61% of DETROITERS Chose Option 1 

The City of Detroit, in conjunction with 
People for Palmer Park/Palmer Park 
Unleashed Task Force, held a survey for the 
new Palmer Park Dog Park from September 
10-30, 2022.  

The survey provided participants with the 
opportunity to vote on two proposed 
locations for the new park.  In total, 554 
respondents participated in the survey. 
Nearly 80 percent of the respondents were 
from the Detroit area (as self-reported by zip 
code). 

Additionally, 57.1% self-reported living within 1 mile of Palmer Park (with only 531 respondents 
reporting). 

Overall, Option 1 was favored 52.5% over Option 2 in all respondents.  When measured by Detroiters 
only, Option 1 won by 61%. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21%

79%

DETROIT RESPONDENTS

554- Total
435- Detrioters
119- Other

39%

61%

DETROIT RESPONDENTS

435-
Detroiters
266- Option 1
169- Option 2



PALMER PARK DOG PARK SURVEY FULL RESPONSE  

(Individual Comments not listed) 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


